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Pasco Tax Collector’s Five Offices Will Feature Big 
Brothers Big Sisters as April’s Charitable 

Organization 

  

The five Pasco County Tax Collector’s Offices will be featuring Big Brothers Big 
Sisters (BBBS) as its April Charity-of-the-Month. Beginning April 1 and running 
throughout the entire month, Big Brothers Big Sisters will be the recipient of 
donations made at our offices, through the mail and online. 

“Children without a strong adult presence in their life, kids in jeopardy of not 
completing school or who may come from a broken home and who need a mature 
adult to provide practical life lessons, are served by this fantastic program,” 
remarks Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “Your donation in any amount will help 
advance the mission of Big Brothers Big Sisters.  You may also support the life-
changing services provided by this agency by trading in your regular car tag for a 
Big Brothers Big Sisters tag.” 



For more information you may speak to your customer service representative in 
any of our five offices.  For those who would like to give online, the tax collector’s 
office’s charitable giving arm Pasco TC Gives has a webpage through which 
donations for BBBS (Charity of the Month) can be made: 
https://www.govhub.com/fl-pasco/tc-gives/donate Donations may also be mailed 
to: Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office, P.O. Box 276, Dade City FL 33526-0276. 

For more information about the charitable giving programs at the Pasco County 
Tax Collector’s Office please contact Assistant Tax Collector Greg Giordano at (727) 
847-8179.  For more details about the Big Brothers Big Sisters program please 
contact Program Director Alyssa Reas at (813) 310-9184. 
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